
PIKE HIKE 2017! Friday 21st JULY 

Working and Growing Together! 

Once again we are heading for  fundraising heights with our 3rd HIKE UP THE PIKE!                                                                     

HIKE UP THE PIKE!!!  

On Friday 21st July we will once again be walking up and around the  Rivington  Terraced 

gardens and Pike Area. Everyone aiming for the Pike! 

We will be meeting on our School Sports field from 2.30pm onwards with Juice and Fruit 

being generously supplied by the PTA.  

Children will be walked back to school for hometime to be collected at school. 

PLEASE HELP! We are asking parents, family and friends to sponsor their child in this 

event to raise funds for school.  

 It’s a fantastic achievement for everyone to do this , please support your child . 

 Help  on the day is much appreciated! Please contact  your child’s teacher/put a note 

in their  planner if you would like to ‘Hike the Pike’ with us. Thank you! 

On the day your child will need: 

A Packed lunch and enough water for the day. 

To wear suitable walking clothes including footwear  

suitable for rough paths and fields. 

A (very) lightweight waterproof (that can be folded and carried) 

Sunhat.  Sun-cream (and  insect repellent if necessary) please apply in the morning. 

A Backpack or rucksack  for your child to to carry everything in—for the day. 

PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THE PERMISSION SLIP BELOW BY  NEXT WEEK. 

 

 

 

RIVINGTON FOUNDATION PRIMARY SCHOOL 

I give permission for my child……………………………………………………………...to take 

part in HIKE UP THE PIKE July 21st  2016. 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………... 


